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2 February 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS  
 
We are pleased to offer a wide variety of clubs to children this year, starting on Monday 13th 
January and running until Tuesday 31st March (two terms). 
 
Monday Multi Skills   Years 1-3 (25 places) - £16.50 
  Dance    Years 3-6 (25 places) - £16.50 
  Drama    Years 1-6 (25 places) - £16.50 
 
Tuesday Football   Years 1-3 (25 places) - £15 
  Art    Years 4-6 (12 places) - £15 
 
Wednesday Nature    Years 1-3 (Starting 22nd Jan – 10 places) - £12  
  Cooking   Years 4-6 (10 places) - £13.50 
  4-Square   Years 4-6 (25 places) - £13.50  
 
Thursday Badminton   Years 4-6 (25 places) - £15 
 
To register your child’s attendance at a club, you need to access your ParentPay account and 
reserve and pay for your child’s place – this is on a first come-first served basis. 
 
There is a fee of £1.50 per session. The total amount for the term is to be paid before the first 
session of the club and refunds will only be given if the club is cancelled by the school.  Unless 
you hear otherwise, your child will have a place and will start their club on the date stated on 
the website.    
          
All after school clubs run from 3.30pm – 4.30pm and children need to be collected promptly.  

No children are allowed to walk home alone from clubs. 
 
Children should wear appropriate clothing for the weather and for the activity.   Please note if 
your child does not have the appropriate clothes, they may not be able to participate in the 
session.  Participation in the clubs is at staff’s discretion, and any child whose behaviour is not 
appropriate may be asked to leave the club. 
 
By registering your child for a club, you are giving the person in charge consent on your behalf 
for an anaesthetic or any other urgent medical treatment to be administered. 
Many thanks. 

 
Simon A Wood 
Executive Headteacher 


